Henry C. Guerrero 2394 Brigden Road Pasadena, CA 91104 Home 626 794-8561 Work 213 217-6371

October 15, 1998

Councilwoman Joyce Streator City of Pasadena, District 1 P.O. Box 7115 Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Joyce:

It has been an honor and a pleasure to have served as a Commissioner of Transportation since 1993 but now I have chosen to resign from this post effective October 1, 1998.

I have recently accepted new employment that requires me to travel and work for months at a time at the client site, away from Pasadena. I had also been absent from TAC since June for medical reasons and with the all these changes I am relinquishing the additional challenge of the TAC.

I will miss my collegues on the TAC and city staff. Be well and thank you for allowing me to serve our great city.

Sincerely Yours,

Vice Chair, Henry C. Guerrero

CC:

TAC

T. Slimmer, TAC Secretary

District /